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KLCC Announces that the Kahnawà:ke Tobacco Law 
resumes within the CDMP 

 
For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake - 22, Seskehkó:wa/September 2022) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 
Commission (KLCC) wishes to inform the community that the draft Kahnawà:ke Tobacco Law 
has been revised. The Community Decision Making Process (CDMP) will now resume where it 
left off in 2016. 
 
The Technical Drafting Committee for the MCK and Kahnawà:ke Tobacco Association (KTA) 
will engage the community to review only the highlighted sections within the draft law that need 
to be addressed in terms of legal issues and to provide the necessary consistency with other 
laws.  
 
The draft law is available on the Kahnawà:ke Tobacco Law page of the KLCC website.  The 30-
day feedback will commence today and end on October 21, 2022, at 4pm. You may submit your 
feedback to Ratsénhaienhs Cody Diabo or Dennis Diabo via email at feedback@mck.ca, CDMP 
website Feedback page, telephone, or in-person. 
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For information on the Law, please contact: 
Ratsénhaienhs Cody Diabo                                                     
cody.diabo@mck.ca  or  
Dennis Diabo, Technician 
Dennis.diabo@mck.ca                                                
450.632.7500 
 
For information on the Process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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